New Hope Creek Corridor Advisory Committee
Minutes of April 28, 1993 meeting
Resurrection United Methodist Church

Present: Robert Healy (temporary chairman), Ken Coulter, Jan Demmy, Muriel
Easterling, Jud Edeburn, Isaac Harold, Stella Maunsell, Fred Meier, Hildegard Ryals,
Mike wWaldroup

Absent: Wade Penney

Robert Healy opened the meeting shortly after 6 P.M. by asking everyone for
introductions.

A discussion followed concerning appointing the two vacant landowner
positions on the Advisory Committee. (One is that originally assigned to the Corps
of Engineers, who declined the appointment.) Emphasis was put on obtaining a
balanced geographical distribution. Possible owners were targeted and members
assigned to make inquiries:

Eno River Association or N.C. State Parks Jan Demmy
John Terborgh Bob Healy
P.Klopfer Bob Healy

Carl Couch Jud Edeburn
Kathy and Rodney K1ing Hildegard Ryals
Mr. Pizer (Eastowne) Mike waldroup

The Browns, assigned to Stella Maunsell at the l1ast meeting, had not yet been
reached.

Ken Coulter suggested the need for by-laws and establishment of length of
terms. Similar organizations will be investigated in order to compile suitable by-
laws for this committee.

Hildegard Ryals reported on the Triangle J Council of Governments” “watershed
Summit” which she attended earlier that day. The question of a proposed
watershed study of Falls reservoir was discussed, but no action taken. The impact
of the proposed regulation on the New Hope Creek and Jordan reservoir was not
discussed.

A discussion ensued as to the desirability of establishing a process of
communications between the Advisory Committee and the planning departments of
each jurisdiction. It was suggested that our agenda be sent to each planning
department, which would facilitate their notifying the Advisory Committee of
pending actions that would affect the New Hope, as noted in section four of the
guidelines.

The next meeting was set for May 12 at 6:00 P.I.

Respectfully submitted



